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Ministry of Labour, Immigration, 
Training and Skills Development 

Employment and Training Division 

777 Bay Street,  
26th Floor 
Toronto ON M5G 2E5 

Ministère du Travail, de 
l’Immigration, de la Formation et du 
Développement des compétences 

Division de l’emploi et de la formation 
 
777, rue Bay 
26e etage 
Toronto ON M5G 2E5 

Memorandum  
To: Employment Ontario Delivery Partners 

From: Ministry of Labour, Immigration, Training and Skills 
Development  
Employment and Training Division 

Date: April 11, 2025 

Subject: New Employment Ontario Partners’ Gateway Launching 
on Monday, April 14!

The new Employment Ontario Partners’ Gateway (EOPG) is launching on Monday, April 14, 
2025! Please see previous announcements from April 1, 2024 and April 7, 2025 for more 

details on the new site’s features and functionality, including the HTML program guidelines 

pilot. 

Here are a few important tasks and things to keep in mind for launch day: 

• On launch day, please visit the old EOPG site as normal. You will be automatically 

redirected to the new site once it officially launches on Monday, April 14. 

• Please take a moment to read the welcome message on the new site home page, and 

subscribe to receive email notifications when new announcements and content are 

posted on the EOPG. Once you subscribe, you’ll get a confirmation email. If you don’t 

see it, please check your junk mail and mark the sender as safe. You can choose to 

subscribe to all notifications, or just the ones relevant to you. 

• Don’t forget to update your bookmarks! 

After launch, the ministry will be making plans to gather your feedback on the new site to 

inform improvements and new features. As well, watch for an invite to an optional virtual 

showcase shortly after launch, for anyone interested in hearing more about the research, 

design and development process. 

https://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/memo-service-providers-eopg-redesign-launch-en.pdf
https://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/eopg-memo-service-providers-redesign-launch-date-en.pdf
https://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/
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We look forward to providing more modern digital information and communications supports 

through the new EOPG, and to hearing your feedback to inform continuous site improvements 

in future. 
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